
September 30, 2004 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Attn: Julie P. Orchard 
 Commission Secretary 
 
RE: Docket No 03-035-T10 
 Schedule 37 - Avoided Cost Purchases From Qualifying Facilities 
 
In compliance with the Commission’s order dated July 20, 2004, PacifiCorp (d.b.a. Utah Power 
& Light Company) hereby submits for filing an original and five copies of proposed changes to 
Schedule 37 of Tariff P.S.C.U. No. 45 of Utah Power & Light Company applicable to electric 
service in the State of Utah.  An electronic copy of this filing is provided on the enclosed CD.  
Pursuant to the requirement of Rule R746-405D, PacifiCorp states that the proposed tariff sheets 
do not constitute a violation of state law or Commission rule.   
 

First Revision of Sheet No. 37.1 Schedule 37 Avoided Cost Purchases From  
       Qualifying Facilities 
First Revision of Sheet No. 37.2 Schedule 37 Avoided Cost Purchases From  
       Qualifying Facilities 
First Revision of Sheet No. 37.3 Schedule 37 Avoided Cost Purchases From  

        Qualifying Facilities 
 Original Sheet No. 37.4   Schedule 37   Avoided Cost Purchases From  
        Qualifying Facilities 
 
This filing replaces the tariff pages filed by the Company on August 5, 2004.  As notified by 
Staff, the Company filed seasonally differentiated avoided cost prices for the capacity and energy 
option instead of average energy prices.  Pages 37.2 and 37.3 have been revised to correct this.  
Pages 37.1 and 37.4 are identical to the pages provided in our August filing. 
 
It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and staff requests regarding this matter 
be addressed to: 
 
By E-mail (preferred):    datarequest@pacificorp.com 
 
By Fax:    (503) 813-6060 
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By regular Mail:   Data Request Response Center 
     PacifiCorp 
     825 NE Multnomah, Suite 800 
     Portland, Or  97232 
 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Laren Hale at (503) 813-6054 or Mark Widmer at (503) 
813-5541. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
D. Douglas Larson 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Enclosures 
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